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Health Week 
 

Next week we will be holding our annual health 

week.  Each day there will be different visitors 

to the school, fire officers, police officers, 

road safety, teaching the children how to stay 

safe.  The children will also have a visit from a 

dentist and extra fitness sessions. 

 
 

 

Reading Workshops for Year 1 and 

Year 2 

 
On Tuesday 3rd October, Miss Haynes will 

deliver a reading workshop for parents of 

children in Year 1 and Year 2.  The workshop 

will give you lots of strategies to support your 

child with reading at home.  During the 

workshops, parents also get the chance to work 

with their child.  Letters will go out next week. 

 
 

Roald Dahl Competition 
 

Thanks to all those children who have 

already returned their competition 

forms.  Don’t forget to return them as 

soon as possible.  Winner will be 

announced in next week’s newsletter. 
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